
Saturday, January 10, 2009
Public open house from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m.

Mayor Richard M. Daley and the Chicago Fire Department
invite you to tour the new

Engine Company 102 Firehouse
7340 North Clark Street

Tour the new facility

Activities for children

Refreshments
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Take a Look at the New Firehouse in Your NeighborhoodTake a Look at the New Firehouse in Your Neighborhood

Your new firehouse, built by the 
Public Building Commission of 
Chicago, is a 15,000-square-foot 
state-of-the-art facility. Engine 
Company 102 is the eighth of nine 
new firehouses to be built in Chicago 
in more than two decades.

Rebuilding Chicago’s outdated 
firehouses is a priority of Mayor 
Daley’s Neighborhood Alive 21 
program. The City of Chicago, the 
Chicago Fire Department and the 
Public Building Commission are all 
working together to bring these new 
facilities to Chicago communities.


